
 

                         

 

 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Port of Apollo Bay 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 

NO. 

059 (T)-2018  

ENTRANCE AND HARBOUR DEPTH REDUCED BY SAND 

 

 
Date: 
 

 
Effective Immediately   

 
Details: 
 
 
 
 

 
Mariners are advised to exercise extreme caution and check 
soundings when entering Apollo Bay Harbour and navigating inside 
the Harbour.  
 
Previous known channels used by Mariners entering and navigating 
inside, may not be in place or navigable due to shifting sand. 
 
Contact the harbour authority prior to entering on 0418 320 441 or 
(03) 5232 9475 and proceed with extreme caution. 
 
Mariners are advised of previous NTM 287 of 2016, issued 11 
October 2016 “Entrance Sanding Up- Extreme caution to be taken” is 
still in effect. 
 

 
Charts & 
Publications 
Affected: 
 

 
 

AUS  AUS 141, AUS 349. 

 
Further Notice: 
 
 

 
A further notice to be issued 

Dated                 8 February 2018 


